
  

Hello, Everyone, I am 
excited to be your Behavior 
Support Teacher for this 
2020-2021 school year. I 
have been at Shadydale 
Elementary for the last 4 
years.  I am a graduate of 
Texas Southern University 
and very dedicated in 
serving our students.  I am 
super excited as we start a 
new year, which gives us the 
chance to level up in all 
areas. This year is all about 
taking it up a notch.  

1. My two Children 

2.My Students 

    3.Crafts 

 4.Taking Pictures 

 5. Money 

 

Email 
tstoot@houstonisd.org 

Phone Number 
832-897-7078 

Class Dojo 
EFRBIX 

Ms.Stoot 


